Appendix C

From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews

Subject: Consultation Feedback Draft policy 2.5 Annual Work plan
Date: September 14, 2022 9:57:18 AM

From: ye zhou <>

Sent: July 25, 2022 12:10 PM

To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Draft policy 2.5 Annual Work plan

CAUTION: External Messagel

Hi there,

| was hoping that included in your annual work plan would have better maintenance of the
schools' grounds in our district. For example, snow removal or salting on icy sidewalks as well
as in the spring when track season starts that crew would check over each school and make
sure the grounds are ready for track and field practices. Last spring 2022, as a parent of
children who attend Island ConnectED, | took the initiative and helped the school weed out
our long jump pit and get it ready for track and field practice. When the school district does
these things, it shows they really care about our students, teachers, staff and the families in
our community.

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.

Warmest regards,
Shelam Zhou
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